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Video of the Month  Dan Aykroyd, Unplugged on UFOs 
available at www.theufostore.com 

  

Book of the Month  UFO/FBI Connection by Bruce S. 
Maccabee, available at www.amazon.com 

  

Link of the Month  www.ufothinktank.com 

  

October 25, 2008 saw PA MUFONS first Paranormal / 
UFO Conference held at the Westmoreland Community 
College. A day filled with interesting speakers and 
topics ranging from After Death Experiences to UFO’s. 

It was the last of PA MUFON programs for 2008 and our 
Field Investigators and speakers met some great folks 
and helped promote some understanding of the UFO 
Phenomena. 

  

The first scheduled UFO Conference for 2009 will be 
held at the Bucks County Community College, January 
24, 2009 from 12pm to 5pm. Speakers will include John 
Ventre, PA MUFON State Director, William Birnes, from 



UFO Magazine and the hit show UFO Hunters. Dr. David 
M. Jacobs and Bucks County UFO personal eyewitness 
testimony. 

  

Please watch the Discovery Channel, November 24, 
2008, at 9pm to see the show “UFOs over Earth” It 
features the Bucks County, UFO Flap that took place 
this past summer in Pennsylvania. 

Awareness Day planning for 2009 is underway and 
anyone interested in having one in there area please 
contact butch221@dejazzd.com 

  

PA MUFON personnel are also available for 
presentations to groups throughout the state. Please 
give us at least 30 days notice if you are planning a 
program.  

  

Anyone having information on the 1974 Carbondale 
Crash / Lantern / UFO incident or the 1966 Lake Erie, 
Presque Isle incident please contact: 
butch221@dejazzd.com or rfisher@paranormalpa.com 

  

Pennsylvania sighting reports are nearing the 300 mark 
for 2008. It’s been a busy year and I again would like to 
thank our Field Investigators and State Section 
Directors for their time and dedication. 



  

“KEEP YOUR EYES TO THE SKY” 

  

S. Witkowski 

PA MUFON Chief Investigator 

PA MUFON State Section Director 

  

PS: We are still working on the New PA MUFON Website 
and hope to have it up and running very soon.  

 


